
TERM 1, WEEK 8, 2024

Mulgoa Matters

Principal’s Message….Dates for the 
calendar……

    Friendship  Love  Learning

28th 
March

Easter Hat 
Parade 

9th April
ANZAC 

service @ 
Paceway 

3-6

10th April
School 
Photos

12th April
Last day of 

Term 1

Dear Parents, Guardians, Students, and Staff,

I hope this message finds you well and filled with pride for our 
wonderful school community. I wanted to take a moment to express my 
gratitude and admiration for the smooth transition we've experienced 
with our new class structure.

Our collective efforts have made the transition seamless, and I'm truly 
grateful for everyone's cooperation and support during this period of 
change. A warm welcome to all our new teachers who have joined our 
staff; Mrs Nation and Mrs Norton, your passion and dedication are 
already enriching our school environment.

I also want to extend a heartfelt congratulations to our Year 3 and Year 
5 students for their hard work and commitment during the recent 
NAPLAN testing. Your efforts have not gone unnoticed, and we're proud 
of each and every one of you.

Moreover, I want to acknowledge the unwavering focus and dedication 
displayed by our students in their daily class activities. Your 
commitment to learning is truly inspiring, and it's a pleasure to see you 
grow and flourish each day.

Lastly, but certainly not least, a huge thank you to our incredible school 
staff for their ongoing efforts and dedication to our students' 
education. Your passion and hard work do not go unnoticed, and I'm 
grateful for everything you do to create a supportive and nurturing 
learning environment for our students.

As we continue our journey together, let's celebrate our achievements 
and continue to support each other in reaching new heights of 
excellence.
Thank you for your ongoing support and commitment to our 
school community.

Justine Blackley



Reminders

* We ask that you don’t park in the staff car park. 
This is for staff only. Please also make sure 
children are not dropped off, picked up or using 
the carparks when entering or leaving the school 
grounds. This is very dangerous. Staff leave the 
school car parks at different times of the day  to 
attend meetings and professional learning. 

* Our P&C 2nd hand store is in desperate need of 
donations. We would appreciate any donations of 
uniforms that your child has grown out of.  Thank 
you

*All money, notes & awards need to be handed to 
the class teacher, in the classroom after morning 
lines. 

*If your child/children are absent from school 
please email or call the school office on 
4773 8229 or mulgoa-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

Term 1 dates…

Thursday 21st March - Life Education for K-3
Thursday 21st March - Harmony Day & World Down Syndrome 
Day
Friday 22nd March - Life Education for 4-6
Thursday 28th March - Easter Hat Parade - Families welcome 9am
Tuesday 2nd April - 1/2 and 3/4 interviews
Wednesday 3rd April - K/1 and 5/6 interviews
Friday 12th April - last day of Term 1
Tuesday 30th April - first day of Term 2 for students




